
 

 

 

Year One Home Learning                             

26.5.2023 

This week we have been: 

* Continuing to practise counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. 

* Learning that animals are grouped based on the types of food they 

like- herbivores, carnivores and omnivores. 

* Practising how to use a javelin and jump over hurdles in preparation 

for sports day next term. 

* Creating a toolbox of strategies that we can use, linking to Zones of 

Regulation 

 

For home learning, can… 
 Practise counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. 

 Use your senses to explore somewhere outside- this could be 

you garden or the park. Draw a picture of the different things 

you explore with your sense.  

 Make your own factfile for an animal of your choice. Use non-

fiction books or the internet to find out some facts about your 

chosen animal – What does it like to eat? where does it live?  

 

Phonics  
In phonics this week we have been revising these sounds:  

‘ph’ (phone, alphabet), ‘wh’ (when, wheel) ‘ie’ (shield) ‘g’ (giant, magic). 

Alien words: frem, zuve, strad, brait, yad, skap. 

We have also been revising tricky words:  

Friend, once, our 

 

Please look out for the beach trip letter and remember to complete the online 

form by Monday 29th May please. 

 

Have a restful half term! 

The Year One Team 


